
To Biggin Hill Airport Database Members 
 
Please see below a message from the North Weald Airfield Action Group who 
are trying to save their airfield from closing............ 
 
John Willis 
 
============================================== 
Dear Supporter 
 
FLY TO NORTH WEALD SUNDAY 6 MARCH! 
 
The North Weald Airfield Users Group (NWAUG) are delighted to announce 
that landing fees at North Weald are waived on Sunday 6 March!  
 
The NWAUG invites everyone to fly to North Weald, on that day, and will be 
holding a workshop so that you can lodge your objections to RSS 14 (the East 
of England Plan) to build 6000 houses on the Airfield. All the forms will be 
completed in advance, so all you need to do is sign and submit them. We will 
even post them for you!  
 
NWAUG members will be in attendance from 11.00 onwards to offer advice 
and a briefing will be held at 14.00, for visitors and local residents, which will 
last approx. 30 mins. You are then free to enjoy your hamburgers! 
 
Please help the cause! We need as many as possible to attend and make 
their views known. Please come along in even if you have already made 
submitted your objections. 
 
PLEASE NOTE - This invitation is for everyone - not just those with aircraft - 
so please join us however you wish to get here. 
 
PPR is not required! 
 
The Team at the NWAUG 
20 February 2005  
 
 
 


